
Charlottesville Catholic School
Friday Newsletter

June 10, 2023

2nd Grade

Dear Rainbow Cheetah and Silly Sloth families,

The last week of school has been magical; we made every moment count with your
darlings! We feted the 8th graders, camped out while watching a marvelous movie, built
blanket forts, snacked on a scrumptious s’mores trail mix, competed in Sloth vs Cheetah
Teamwork Challenges (think balloon toss, paper cup pyramids, one footed hopping race,
etc.), created class memorabilia, designed a book titled the “ABCs of 2nd Grade,” performed
our Fairy Tale plays for multiple audiences (including you…our proud parents!), and signed
each other’s yearbooks and Catholic Memory books. Finally, we organized and cleaned the
classrooms to prep them for their future residents. While we’re excitedly anticipating
summer, it’s bittersweet!

Hip, hip, hooray! It’s almost Father’s Day! These cute kiddos have been busy preparing
special gifts for their dashing daddies. Your hearts will melt with the cuteness overload!
Please help your child stash the gift until the big day arrives!

Many thanks for an unforgettable year! It has been a joy getting to know your fabulous
families! We cannot wait to hear about the many adventures and successes in store for the
Sloths and Cheetahs

God bless,
Mrs. Pearring & Mrs. Robinson
m.pearring@cvillecatholic.org
h.robinson@cvillecatholic.org

P.S.
Don’t let those summer slumps get your sweet one down! Make sure your ravenous reader
is on top of his or her Summer Reading assignment for third grade! Additionally, you may
choose to help sharpen and refine those magical math skills over the summer with this
book!

mailto:m.pearring@cvillecatholic.org
mailto:h.robinson@cvillecatholic.org
https://uploads.cvillecatholic.org/6-1-2023/2023%20Rising%20Third%20Grade%20Summer%20Reading%20Assignment.pdf
https://www.summerskills.com/product-category/math/
https://www.summerskills.com/product-category/math/

